
 
 

July 3, 2012 
 

Mr. Thom Kerr, Director 

Colorado Oil & Gas Commission 
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801 

Denver, CO 80203 
 

Re: Notice of Intent to Drill “Boundary Well” 

 Compliance with COGCC Rule 318A(I)(e)(6) 
          

 
Dear Mr. Kerr, 

 
 Apollo Operating, LLC (“Apollo”) certifies that all owners in the proposed “Wellbore Spacing Unit” have 

been notified of our intentions to drill the Murdock 34SW-BL boundary line well. Each owner was given thirty (30) 

days after receipt thereof to object in writing to Apollo. The well is located in the SE/4SW/4 of Section 34, 
Township 5 North, Range 68 West, 6th P.M. 767’ from the South line and 2065’ from the West line of the 

aforesaid Section 34 on a South-South Westerly orientation to a bottom hole location 5’ from the West line and 5’ 
from the South line of the same section 34.  The spacing unit for the Well shall be comprised of approximately 

120.00 acres, more or less, as per the enclosed “Wellbore Spacing Unit Diagram” in accord with COGCC rule 

318A(I)(e)(2).   
 

If you have any questions please call me at 303.830.0888 Ext. 203 (office) or at 303.349.7586 (cell); I 
can also be reached via e-mail at jwhite@apollooperating.com.  

 
  

Very Respectfully, 

 
 

APOLLO OPERATING, LLC 
 

 
Jesse L. White, CPL,  
Operations Manager 

mailto:jwhite@apollooperating.com

